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Other News

We have had a fantastic first week in Ash Class! It has been lovely to 
see our old friends again, and get to know our new friends! ☺

Staffing update: Unfortunately, Mrs Willcock has left Maple Ridge, 
and will not be able to help us in Ash class this year. 

Wet weather: We do lots of learning outside, throughout the day at 
Maple Ridge. We will go outside in all weathers, so please make sure 

that your child has appropriate clothing on wet days. Our forest 
school area can also get very muddy, and so your child may need welly 
boots. We have space for your child to leave waterproofs and wellies 
at school, if this is easier. If your child is uncomfortable when they 
are wet or dirty, it may also help to have spare clothes at school for 

them to change into if needed!

PE: We will have PE on Wednesday and Thursday afternoons. Please 
can you make sure that your child has a PE kit in school by next 

Wednesday, so that we can practice changing. This should include a t-
shirt and shorts or joggers. 

Library: Our library day will be on Thursdays, and we will have our 
first visit next week. Once your child has a reading book, please can 
they bring this to school every day, so that we can read with your 

child during our reading times. 
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